
HB 687 -- MOTOR VEHICLE INSPECTIONS

SPONSOR: Riley

This bill exempts new motor vehicles from the requirement that
motor vehicles receive a safety inspection immediately prior to
their sale regardless of any current certificate of inspection and
approval.

This bill is the same as SB 46 (2021).


